
Welcome to Paignton Sailing Club for the first of the 2023 Summer SW traveller program. 
 
For visiting boats, head for Paignton harbour. There is now a barrier which may be down, especially 
if arriving Friday evening. The barrier code for the weekend is 7080 enter (button on bottom left 
hand side of code panel). 
 
Trailers and boats to be left at the end of the harbour wall (move around to the right and then all the 
way along with the harbour wall to your right) and cars to be removed as soon as possible. 
Nick and Ness Ripley or myself should be there to help direct. 
  
Paignton SC have male and female changing and showing facilities, they do not have any private 
changing facilities. 
 
For parents teas and coffees will be available in the club house while the sailors are doing their stuff. 
 
For Sunday racing, there will be tomato pasta after racing for sailors free of charge.  But please be 
warned that the races will be back to back meaning the sailors will not return to shore for lunch mis 
way through so the sailors will need to take snacks and plenty of water afloat. 
 
The prize giving will be held as soon as possible after racing in the club house. 
 
Paington SC have set up a Telegram group. Paignton SC will post any information as the weekend 
goes on onto this group.  Everyone should have authority to post should you have any questions or 
get lost! Here is the link - https://t.me/+OPFn5c9oVkVlMjU8 If anyone has any questions please do 
not hesitate to contact Sean on 07717 500726, either by mail or feel free to call me. 
 
We are greatly looking forward to seeing you at the weekend on the ‘English Riviera’  
 

https://t.me/+OPFn5c9oVkVlMjU8

